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December 19, 2016 
 

Hilton Head Island Disaster Recovery Center to Close Permanently 
 
The Disaster Recovery Center (DRC) on Hilton Head Island will close permanently Tuesday, December 20 at 5 p.m.  
 
The Hilton Head Island DRC is located at 1 Town Center Court.  
 
Residents can still receive assistance by calling the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) Helpline at 
800-621-3362. The line is open every day 7 a.m. – 10 p.m. until further notice. Multilingual operators are available.  
 
For more information, please read FEMA’s full news release by clicking here.  
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